From: Tim Moore

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H waste permit
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:58:16 PM

C&H is a state of the art operation that has went above and beyond all things ask of
them. I am a High School agriculture instructor and have look at the operation and
you will not find a cleaner better kept facility anywhere. They have done all things
ask of them and should be given this permit.

Tim Moore
Valley Springs Agriculture Instructor
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